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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
We have had a wonderful week in school with our sensory seaside role play, including an ice 

cream van.  We also had a visit from Mr Ruffles who presented a circus show to children in our 

Informal Curriculum pathway.  

On the 15th July we will be holding our Semi-Formal Curriculum Sports Day.  Parents from Ladybird, 

Pink, Blue, and Orange Classes are invited to join us from 10.00 until 10.45.  Parents from Purple, 

Gold, Silver and Rainbow Classes are invited to join us from 11:00 until 11:45. It will be lovely to see 

you all in school during this event. 

The next Parent Forum Meeting is scheduled on 20th July at 09.30 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  

 

Red Class  

On Tuesday we went in the playground for a 

seaside experience. We played with water 

and in the sand pit with lots of friends. In the 

afternoon the ice cream man came and we 

had an ice cream in the playground. Today, 

Mr. Ruffle, a children’s entertainer came to 

show us some magic circus tricks. What a fun 

week! 

 

  

  
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been learning 

about the effects of the hot air by watching 

balloons rise. The children tried to catch the 

balloons as they moved in the air. Children 

participated in different activities related to 

the seaside. They also enjoyed The Magic 

Circus Show performed by Mr. Ruffles. 
 

 

Pink Class   

It’s been a week full of changes to our usual 

routines and Pink Class have handled the 

changes brilliantly! We enjoyed a visit from the 

ice cream van and took a dip in the paddling 

pool. We also had our second session with the 

CREATE team, learning about looking after the 

ocean through art activities. 

 

  
 
Blue Class  

Blue Class children have been working to 

develop their existing communication and 

cognition skills. Children have used assistive 

technology and symbols to make choices or 

requests.  develop their listening skills, thus 

demonstrating their understanding of verbs. 

Children have also been practising their fine 

motor through writing and cutting tasks. Well 

done! 
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Orange Class 

It has been a very good week in Orange 

Class. Children continued to develop their 

communication skills using colourful 

semantics. This helped them to structure their 

sentences, using subjects, verbs and 

pronouns. We also had lots of fun during our 

summer fun day.  The children were able to 

go into a paddling pool, play in the sand pit 

and eat fish and chips. The most exciting part 

of the day was getting ice cream from the ice 

cream van. 

  

   
  
Ladybird Class  

Ladybird Class had a brilliant week filled with 

so much fun, excitement and exploration. Our 

whole school fun beach day was a great hit. 

All of the children participated and engaged 

in a variety of activities with their peers. The 

ice cream van in the afternoon was excellent 

and it was great to see the school community 

coming together and having a fabulous time. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

   
 

Rainbow Class 

 

Rainbow Class had a good week. We 

enjoyed playing out in the playground, 

swimming in the paddling pool and eating fish 

and chips. We look forward to Sports Day next 

week. 

 

   

Green Class 

This week Green Class enjoyed going to the 

seaside in the playground. The children 

enjoyed getting splashed by their peers with 

water, playing in the sand and eating fish and 

chips, then ending their day with ice cream. 

 

  

 
 

Purple Class  

This week in Purple Class we have been 

printing bubbles in art; following our theme of 

water. The kids have also been taking 

opportunities to lead the class. 

 

  
 

Butterfly Class  

We have had a very exciting week in Butterfly 

Class. On Tuesday we had a seaside 

experience in the playground and an ice 

cream van came to visit. We loved playing in 

the sand and the water. On Wednesday Mr. 

Ruffles came and gave us a very funny magic 

show themed around the circus. 
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Gold Class  

Summer Term is heading to an end and this 

week we took the chance to enjoy the 

weather and learn through play, during our 

seaside themed experience. Our children 

enjoyed interacting and playing in paddling 

pools, ordering fish and chips from our stand, 

building sand castles and dressing up. At the 

end of the day we had an ice-cream too! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Silver Class  

This week Silver Class have been identifying 

animals and their habitats. Pupils have 

identified animals and matched them to their 

habitats. Pupils have also demonstrated the 

relationship between numbers and quantities 

using a range of alternative and 

augmentative communication resources. 

  

  
 

   Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 21st July: Last Day of School Term 

 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

 

Don’t Forget 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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